
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, March 21, 2017, at 6:00 p.m., (or as soon 

thereafter as other public hearings are concluded), in Council Chambers, 301 University 

Ridge, Greenville, SC  29601 for the purpose of receiving comments from the public 

concerning a proposed ordinance to amend Chapter 11, Article IV of the County of 

Greenville, South Carolina Code of Ordinances so as to require an alarm system 

monitoring company to attempt to verify whether an alarm signal is valid before 

requesting dispatch; to change the number of permitted false alarms from per calendar 

quarter to per calendar year; to provide for graduated increases in the civil penalties for 

false alarms, and related matters thereto.  

 

 

 

      Butch Kirven, Chairman 

      Greenville County Council 

 

 

 

Advertise: Friday, March 3rd  

 


